

4 November, 1999

The Hon Mrs Rita Fan, GBS, JP
President of the Legislative Council
Government of the HKSAR
Legislative Council Building
8 Jackson Road
Central
Hong Kong

Dear Rita,

Hong Kong's Economic Future
Working Together to Create the World City of Asia

The Business and Professionals Federation of Hong Kong (BPF) recently published a study report on Hong Kong's Economic Future, copies of which have been sent to each member of the Legislative Council for their reference and consideration.

To provide more background information and to facilitate exchange of views, we wonder if Honourable Members would be interested in a presentation by Vincent Lo and myself. If the answer is affirmative, we should also be grateful for your advice on the forum where the presentation could take place. For example, should it be discussed in the House Committee, or the panel on economic services, or a specially arranged meeting?

Thank you for your kind attention.

Wilfred Y. W. Wong Chairman